
Franklin County Children Services 
 

Through collaboration with families and their communities, we advocate for the safety, permanency 
and well-being of each child we serve in a manner that honors family and culture. 

       
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

April 25, 2022 

Contact: Valancia Turner, Director of Public Information, FCCS, 614-275-2521, vkturner@fccs.us   

 

FRANKLIN COUNTY CHILDREN SERVICES IS HIRING 
 

Are you compassionate and caring? Do you have a drive to make a difference in someone’s life? Do you want 

to help protect children by strengthening families? You might be the child welfare caseworker Franklin County 

Children Services has been looking for.  

 

FCCS is currently hiring child welfare caseworkers and will host a walk-in job fair on Saturday, April 30 from 

9 am to 1 pm at 855 West Mound St., Columbus, OH 43223. Doors open at 8:30 am and interviews start at  

9 am. Hiring bonuses of up to $1,500 are available and hiring will be done on the spot.  

Applicants should have a bachelor’s degree in social work or a related area such as psychology, sociology, 

human services, counseling, public health, child and family services or criminal justice. Successful candidates 

should value and honor diversity, thrive in a fast-paced environment and be committed to helping children and 

families in need.  

FCCS offers competitive salaries and excellent benefits including college loan repayment and a paid MSW 

program in collaboration with Ohio State University. Be the difference in a child’s life and start your career as a 

child welfare caseworker this spring. For more information, call 614-351-2000. 

614-275-2523 

http://childrenservices.franklincountyohio.gov 
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